Gra f Ceurf Legislature

Cats.i'iﬁ, New York 12414

February 11,2014

Nick Dellisanti, Supervisor-
Town of New Baltimore
3309 CR 51

Hannacroix, New York 12087

Nick,

1 would like to invite you, as well as all the members of your Town Board to attend a
Public Information / Fact Finding Mtg. sponsored by the Countywide Ambulance Task Force
- appointed by the Greene County Leg1<1atun The mesting will be held on Monday, February
24,2014 at the Hunter Town Hall, 5748 route 23A in Tazme'svﬂle and will begin at 6:00 pm.

The meeting will focus on the needs and concerns of elected officials throughout Greene
County and those elected officials that attend will be given preference in setting up the speaking
order that night. Although the meeting is open to the pubiic Greene County electeq officials will
“be heard first. _ _ _ - «

As the Task Force considers the implications and implementation of a county wide
consolidated ALS/BLS and ambulance service for the Towns and Villages of Greene County, it
was felt that input from those Towns and Villages was needed up front. The Public Hearmo
will allow members of the task force torlisten to your concerns and ask questions of you about
the day to day operations and funding of your EMS service, if you bave one, or what you would
like to see in a possible Countywide service, should one be created.

, If you cannot attend this very important meeting, please note that the Task Force will be
sponsoring two other meetings. One will be held on February 17, 2014 at the Emergency
Services Center in Cairo, beginning at 6 pm, which is geared towards EMS providers, and the
other will be on March 3, 2014 at the Catskill Central School, also starting at 6 pm, open to
‘public comment.

We hope 1o see you at one or more of these public hearings so that the task force can get
vour valued opinion and continue iis work towards implementing better emergency services for
everyone in Greene County. '

Sincerely,
Co-Chairs - County Ambulance Task Force Committes

Patty Handel - County Legislator — Town of Durharn Mark K. Evans - President-Greene County EMS
(C-965-1657 Phandel36@yahoo.com C-441-8665  mevans@statetel.com




